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Monday 4 June 2018 
 

2018 Athletics Carnival – Wednesday 20 June  
 

Dear Parents, 

The Bowral Public School Athletics Carnival will take place on Wednesday 20 June 2018 at Eridge Park, 

Bowral for all students in Years 2 to 6. 

 

The Athletics Carnival is a major sporting event for Bowral Public School and all students Years 2 to 6 are 

expected to attend and are encouraged to participate. The carnival will feature 100m, 200m and 800m 

running races, and 4x100m house relays, time permitting. Finals for long jump, high jump and discus will be 

held at the carnival. Shot put finals are planned to be held at school. 

 

800m competitors will need to be taken by parents to Eridge Park for 9.00am marshalling. They will need to 

complete the additional part of the permission note. 

  

All other students will travel by bus to and from Eridge Park. Students will depart the school at 9.15am and 

will return by 3.10pm. 

 

Accompanying staff are teachers from Years 2-6. All staff members have first aid training. 

 

Additional Information: 

 Students are to wear school sports uniform, or house colours. Please ensure your child is equipped 

with running shoes, sunscreen, a water bottle, appropriate clothing for sun safety and a hat. 

 Competitors may wear spiked running shoes in laned races. Bare feet will not be permitted. 

 The assistance of parents in the efficient running of the carnival would be greatly appreciated. Please 

let Mr Cayzer know via the attached form if you are able to assist. 

 The canteen will operate at the carnival on the day. Please check the attached canteen note to see what 

is available. 

 

Please be aware that this carnival has a back up date in case bad weather postpones the carnival on 

Wednesday 20 June. The back up date is Thursday 28 June 2018. The venue and all other arrangements will 

stay the same. 

 

The cost of the day will be $7. Please ensure that you complete the following permission note and 

return it together with the $7 payment to school by Wednesday 13 June 2018. 

 

If there are any questions regarding the Athletics Carnival, please contact the school on 4861 1086. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Scott Cayzer    Libby Peisley    Wendy Buckley  

Carnival Coordinator              Carnival Coordinator    Principal
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2018 Bowral Public School Athletics Carnival: Wed 20 June 2018 (Thu 28 June) 

PARENT/CAREGIVER CONSENT & PAYMENT FORM 
 

I hereby give permission for   ____________________________ of ________(class) to attend and participate 

in an excursion to Eridge Park, Bowral, on Wednesday 20 June 2018 or Thursday 28 June 2018 (back up 

day) as part of Bowral Public School’s Annual Athletics Carnival. 

If required, I consent to supervising teachers seeking any medical aid they feel is necessary. To the best of 

my knowledge, my child has no medical condition, disability or injury which puts them at risk in 

participating in this activity. 

My child has the following special needs (including asthma): 

 

 

Medication needed: 

 

 
 

 

 

Signature (Parent/Guardian): Print name: Date: 
 

 

Contact phone number: Medicare number: 

 

PAYMENT ADVICE: 2018 Bowral Public School Athletics Carnival Wed 20 June/Thu 28 June 2018 

 

Payment can be made by cash or cheque. Due date for the payment is Wednesday 13 June. Unfortunately, 

no late payments can be accepted. Should you have any difficulty in paying for this activity, please make an 

appointment to speak with Mrs Buckley or Mrs Lawrence as financial assistance is available. 

 

Payment by: CASH [   ]     CHEQUE [    ]     Amount = $ ________ 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

2018 Bowral Public School Athletics Carnival: Wed 20 June 2018 (Thu 28 June) 

PARENT VOLUNTEER SLIP 

I will be available to assist with time keeping or judging on Wednesday 20 June / Thursday 28 June 2018 at 

the Bowral Public School Athletics Carnival. 

 

Signature: Print name: Date 
 

 

Contact phone number: Child’s name and class: 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

2018 Bowral Public School Athletics Carnival: Wed 20 June 2018 (Thu 28 June) 

800m COMPETITOR 

The 800m races will commence marshalling by 9am at Eridge Park. If your child wishes to compete in this 

race would you please indicate below. These students will need to be dropped at Eridge Park directly by 

a parent. 
 

Child’s Name________________________ Class:_____________ Signed:___________________ (Parent/Guardian) 
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